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6th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I am delighted to introduce myself as Pupil Premium champion and one of the Deputy 
Headteachers at Gosford Park Primary School.  
 
At Gosford Park this year, we have published our Pupil Premium Strategy for the spend and as 
an eligible family, I wanted to let you know of how we are using the spend to support your 
child/children.  
 
As a Pupil Premium eligible family, you are entitled to; 

• An individualized support plan, which will be created with pupil, teachers and children to 
get your views on how best to support your child. 

• 50% of your child’s school trips, school clubs and music lessons paid for by school. 

• Family support through our Family Support Worker, Mrs Fitzpatrick- this could be for 
general support, advice, assistance using the internet etc. 

 
This is, of course, on top of our open-door policy- where families can always book an 
appointment to speak to their class teachers for assistance and on top of the education we are 
proud to provide at Gosford Park. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact me directly to 
discuss and for more information, our full Pupil Premium Strategy is available on our website. 
  
If you have a club letter still to return to school, please return this tomorrow. School will only 
charge Pupil Premium eligible families 50% of the cost. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Jessica Stewart 
Deputy Headteacher   
 


